
From: Sam Avery 

Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2023 9:39 PM 

To: PSC Executive Director <PSCED@ky.gov> 

Subject: Case number 2022-00402 Increase solar to 4200 MW Initiative 

This Message Originated from Outside the Organization 

You have not previously corresponded with this sender. 

Dear Public Service Commission: 

Report Suspicious 

This is an interesting study. It shows that according according to lg&e's own investigations, they 

could be producing several times as much solar energy in the coming years as they intend to, 

without major changes to their transmission and distribution systems, and with minimal addition of 

battery capacity. This should be taken into consideration before any decision is made to allow 

further development of fossil fuel infrastructure at this late date in the transition to renewable 

energy. 

Sam Avery 

Renewable Energy Alliance of Louisville 

JUN 13 2023




